
PREFACE 

The present issue of the Review of the National Center for Digitization contains 11 papers 
presented during the The Ninth SEEDI Conference: Digitization of cultural and scientific 
heritage, held in Belgrade, Serbia, May 15-16, 2014. Following the previous SEEDI-
meetings, this conference gathered representatives of most of the countries supporting the 
SEEDI-initiative. Two distinguished guests and invited speakers, Jennifer Edmond from the 
Trinity college Dublin, and Frank Boochs from the University of applied sciences Mainz, 
contributed very much to the success of the conference. 

Despite the tragic events caused by the great flood that hit Serbia, Croatia and Bosnia and 
Herzegovina, during the meeting 40 presentations were given. Some of the authors submitted 
their manuscriptsfrom which, after the usual blind review process, this volume of the journal 
was formed. In my opinion, the credit for this issue goes to the authors of the submitted 
papers and the referees for their careful reading of the manuscripts, and I – as the guest editor 
– would like to express my deepest appreciation for their effort.  

I am particularly grateful to Ms Marija Šegan who was responsible for technical aspects of 
organization of the conference, and who did her job thoroughly. Finally, special thanks go to 
the Central European Initiative, Ministry of education, science and technological development 
and Center for the Promotion of Science of the Republic of Serbia for their support. 

I look forward to the next SEEDI conference. 

 

Zoran Ognjanović 
Guest Editor of this issue 
Matematički institut SANU 

 


